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Dear DrE Abbott:- Nov. 17, 1904« . i, .u:

Many thanks for the estimate. 1 think
we ought to go ahead at once and try to raise the money,
so as to have it in hand for beginning the printing.
I will write to Adami about it at once, and get Shepherd
and others members of the faculty interested, and some
outside men. It would be such a good thing in every way
to have a catalogue. Ve ought to have the money in sight
by January ‘1st.

(signed) Wm. Osler,
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